Please direct inquiries to:
Ted Ihns, (515) 961-9500 x1501
ted.ihns@indianola.k12.ia.us

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 19, 2022

Statement from the Indianola Community School District

INDIANOLA, IOWA — The Indianola Community School District has released the following
statement today:

“The Indianola Community School District is aware of a situation involving alleged inappropriate
student conduct on a bus. District administration is working with local law enforcement officials as
they conduct an investigation.

We are not able to share further information at this time due to the ongoing investigation and our
responsibility to protect student confidentiality. The safety and wellbeing of our students
continues to be our top priority.”
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